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McConnel Rezone, P-18-007 
 
 
 

Please accept the following comments from El Paso County Public Health 
(EPCPH) regarding the 40.00 acre, development project referenced above: 
 
 

 There are no public health issues with the proposed rezone noted by El Paso 
County Public Health.  

 

 There is an existing 2002 permitted and approved Onsite Wastewater 
Treatment System (OWTS) installed at 11150 North Ellicott Highway. The soil 
test performed on the property was satisfactory for the installation of a 
conventional (non-engineer designed) OWTS. Per the Letter of Intent there are 
other soil tests available on the site that support OWTS installations. Copies 
were not submitted for review, nor are they required for approval. 

 

 A finding for sufficiency in terms of water quality is assumed for minor 
subdivisions, and water quality sampling and testing is not necessary. 
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